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“Promoting	a	love	of	learning”	

 
        Tuesday 24th  November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Foundation 2 and Key Stage 1 library Information 
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions, we have not been able to use our whole school 
library so far this year. In order to continue promoting a love of reading for the children at 
Beeston Primary School, we have created class library boxes that will now allow children to 
choose books to take home to read for pleasure alongside their weekly reading scheme book.  
 
We have worked hard to come up with an alternative library system that meets current 
guidelines within the Leeds City Council risk assessment. When the children return their books 
on their designated day, they will be asked to place them into a quarantine box that will be left 
for 72 hours before being placed back into circulation.  
 
From next week your child will bring home 3 reading books. One book will be chosen by the 
teacher from our current reading scheme. The second book will be chosen by your child from a 
range of books levelled within their reading ability. The third book will be a picture book also 
chosen by your child, this can then be shared with you at home.   
 
We will continue to write the title of the reading scheme book into your child’s home school 
reading diary on the day that we send them home and we ask that you sign the diary to indicate 
that your child has read their reading scheme book before returning it to school. New books will 
not be sent home until the reading diary has been signed. 
 
The two supplementary books will not need to be recorded in your child’s home school reading 
diary, however your child’s teacher will keep a record of which books your child has taken home. 
In a school of our size, providing three books for each child is quite challenging and in order to 
continue to do this we ask that books are treat with care and are returned in the same condition 
as you received them.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Best wishes, 

The English Team  
	
	
	
	


